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Dear Resident 
 

BOUNDARY REVIEW PROPOSALS 
 
OBJECTIONS DEADLINE 5 DECEMBER 2011 

 

As per our recent newsletter, The Boundary Commission for England is 
currently reviewing parliamentary constituency boundaries and in 
September produced draft proposals which would seek to break the historic 
link between the City of London and the City of Westminster by placing the 
City of London in a new constituency with parts of Islington and Camden 
called City of London and Islington South – see map overleaf. 
 

The two Cities have a strong historical relationship as the original part of 
London and share valuable architectural heritage. Most important, perhaps, 
is that the neighbouring areas of Islington and Camden with which the City 
would be joined have very different issues to contend with. We are very 
concerned that if these proposals go ahead the needs of Castle Baynard 
residents, who are few in number, may be overlooked as the local MP 
would understandably concentrate on those areas with greater social 
problems and greater concentrations of votes. The new MP will also have to 
look after events in three local authorities and this will further reduce the 
attention which they can give to City residents. 
 
To object to these proposals, ie to ensure that the existing 
constituency of City of London and Westminster is kept, you must 
write to The Boundary Commission by Monday 5 December 2011. 
 

Objections should be addressed as follows:  
 

In writing 

The Boundary Commission for England 

35 Great Smith Street 
London SW1P 3BQ 
 

By Email 
reviews@bcommengland.x.gsi.gov.uk 
 

Please copy Emmet Regan at The City of London, Guildhall, PO Box 270, 
London, EC2P 2EJ or via email emmet.regan@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 
For further details please see 
http://consultation.boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk or 
contact one of the ward members. 
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Your voice on 
Common Council: 
 

 
 

Ian Luder 
 

 
 

Ray Catt 
 

 
 

Nigel Challis 
 

 
 

Michael Hudson 
 

 
 

William Hunt 
 

 
 

Catherine McGuinness 
 

 
 

Henrika Priest 
 

 
 

Jeremy Simons 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Find our details on 
www.cityoflondon.gov.uk 
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New Constituency Map – Initial Proposals 
Map courtesy of Boundary Commission for England 

 


